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Pastor Brett Matz 

This Week at St Mark 

April 22, 2018 – April 28, 2018 

Sunday (4/22)    

  9:00 am  Worship Service   

 10:15 am  Youth Bible Study 

 10:15 am  Adult Bible Study 

Monday (4/23)    

  6:00 pm  Deacon’s Meeting 

Tuesday (4/24)  

  8:30 am  Quilt Group 

 10:00 am  Bible Study 

  6:00 pm  Stewardship Meeting 

Wednesday (4/25)   

  9:00 am  Parish Nurse in Office 

  1:30 pm  Daughter’s & Sheboygan Senior 

     Community 

  5:00 pm  Bells Rehearsal 

  

 

  

  

Thursday (4/26)   

  7:30 am  TOPS 

  5:15 pm  Choir Rehearsal 

  6:30 pm  Worship Service   

Friday (4/27)   

 

Saturday (4/28) 

  8:30 am  Women’s Discussion Group 

Sunday (4/29)    

  9:00 am  Worship Service   

 10:15 am  Youth Bible Study 

 10:15 am  Adult Bible Study 

  

  

 

   

  

   

 

Sharing the Love of Jesus 

Thursday, April 19, 2018 

Sunday, April 22, 2018 

Fourth Sunday of Easter 

 Attendance  Offering Budget % Met 
Variance 
Amount 

Weekly 368 $6,730.00 $4,658.00 144.48 $2,072.00 

Year to Date 1850 $58,907.71 $60,554.00 97.28 ($1,646.29) 

Financial Information through 4/1/18 

General Fund  



Why not check out the morning meditations on  

WHBL at 7:26am or between 10:45am and 

10:50am. You can also check out the Morning-

Meditations.com web site - where you can listen to 

meditations anytime and anywhere. You can also 

find out what's happening in our area churches and 

schools. You can support this mission with a gift to 

the church which can be used to sponsor the        

broadcasts.  Pastor Matz will be doing the                        

meditations the week of April 23rd.  

Remember, when you are in need of                   

Pastoral care please contact either Pastor 

Matz or the church office at 920-458-4343.  

Thrivent Choice Dollars 

Thank you Thrivent members for assigning 

your Choice dollars to St. Mark. The church 

has received $5,231 in Choice Dollars grant 

funds this year. Last year our total was $4,497. 

Please remember to  contact Thrivent Choice 

Dollars in order to keep the funds coming. You 

can do this by calling 1-800-847-4836 or on-

line at Thrivent.com/thriventchoice and follow 

the prompts.   

Please remember to check your mailboxes.  

Texas Roadhouse  Churches 

10% donation EVERY Sunday.                                                            

Come in Sundays between 11am and 9pm to                  

support your church! Present a copy of your 

church bulletin to your server and Texas                         

Roadhouse will donate 10% of your total food  

purchase back to your church! 

We need volunteers for Greeting,                  

Reading, Sound Booth & Ushers. Please 

contact the church office.  

The Food Pantry is in need of the 

following items: jam 

or jelly and canned 

peas. Please                       

consider bringing these items for our  Food Pantry. 

Congregation Night will be 

held on May 20th at             

Klemme’s Wagon Wheel.      

You can purchase tickets 

for $17 from Tom Kroll, 

Dan Drossel, Dave                            

Hilpertshauser, Jim Meyer 

or the church office.  

Thank you to everyone who helped with the 

Easter Breakfast and made Easter a success.    

Tim Becker 

The Sheboygan Pops Concert Band Presents 

Spring Concert 

Sunday, April 22, 2018 @ 2:00pm  

Horace Mann.  Free Concert Donations are  

appreciated.  

Trinity Lutheran Church of Howards Grove, WI 
invites you to join us for a delicious spaghetti 
dinner on Sunday, April 22, 2018 from 3:30-
7:00pm.  

The menu is all you can eat Spaghetti, salad, 
applesauce, bread, milk, coffee and desserts. 
The cost is $8.00 for adults, (13 and up). $5.00 
for a child ticket, (5-12), ages 4 and under are 
free. Tickets can be purchased at the door, or 
you may stop at the church office. We are        
located at W2776 STH 32, Howards Grove, WI 
53083.920 565-3669. Our website is 
www.trinityhowardsgrove.org 

The Gathering Place is now 10 Years Old and we 
are full 3 of the 4 days that we are open. We are in 
need of a few more volunteers to help us out with 
socializing with our participants on Mondays from 
8:30-3:30 or split the day and help us in the          
afternoon from noon (home cooked meal                   
provided) to 3:30 or Tuesday afternoons. Please 
call Carol at 920-627-6847 or email                      
carolb@stpaulfalls.com Come and see what we 
are all about! 

Sheboygan Lutheran High School invites 
everyone to their Spring musical, My Fair 
Lady. Based on George Bernard Shaw's 
play Pygmalion, My Fair Lady is the tale of 
a cockney flower girl transformed into an 
elegant lady. The show features some of 
musical theatre's greatest scores like "On 
the Street Where You Live," "Get Me to the 
Church on Time," and many more! 

Performances are 7pm Friday, May 
4 & Saturday, May 5; and 2pm Sunday, 
May 6 in the LHS gymnasium. Tickets are 
$15 for reserved seating; $7 for adult & 
senior citizen general admission; and $5 
for children age 2 to High School. Stop by 
the LHS Office to purchase your tickets in 
advance or buy them at the door before 
each performance. Any questions, contact 
the LHS Office at 920-452-3323. 

The next           

Voters         

Meeting will be 

on May 6th             

immediately     

following the 

church service.  

We will be                  

covering the churches goals for 2018

-2019 and getting yearly updates 

from the various boards.   

Attention all Germans from Russia and other 
genealogist!  The next meeting of the       
Sheboygan Chapter of the AHSGR will be 
held on Saturday, May 12th, at the Mead              
Public Library.  The meeting will begin at               
1 pm in the Rocca Room.  The guest                      
presenter will be Kelly Rohde.  We will be 
learning about the many genealogical            
resources in our library.  If you have any 
questions please call Kevin R. Greatens,         
President, at 920-207-0277. 

Ladies, help us celebrate May Day by joining us for 

an evening of fellowship and inspiration at                       

Bethlehem Lutheran Church Tuesday, May 1st at 

7:00PM. Dr. Jim Pingel of Concordia                                          

University  Wisconsin  will speak on "Tips On Ways 

to Serve More Abundantly ". Come for the message, 

stay for the tortes ! Feel free to bring a friend. Enter 

through the South parking lot door. To reserve a 

spot , e-mail Audrey Braatz 

at dobraatz@yahoo.com or call her at 452-7706.   

 

 

Come one, come all, for spring cleanup 

day on Saturday, April 28th at 8:00am.                  

Rain date will be Saturday, May 5th at 

8:00am. The more people that show up 

the sooner we will be done.  

http://www.trinityhowardsgrove.org
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mailto:dobraatz@yahoo.com

